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Dear Disclosure Department- EGX 

Reference to the company's Board of Directors meeting dated 24th of February 2022, and its decision to 
approve a share buy-back program, we would like to inform you that we acquired an amount of 

1,600,000 shares during today's session. 

Best Regards, 

Executive Director of Corporate Strategy and Business Operations 

coMPA Hassan Fikry 
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